
[bookmark: _GoBack]Standing Desks  We are currently trialling standing desks in Class 3!  As you will be aware there are concerns around inactivity in children and so we thought we would offer our children an alternative way in which to work.  Mr Corner has already seen a change in attitude towards completing work and although this may be somewhat based upon the novelty factor, we will see how the remainder of the free trial goes before we commit to purchasing any for school. 
Illness and Sickness  There are a lot of sickness bugs, coughs and colds around at the moment and whilst we naturally do want the children to attend school, please can you be extra vigilant and make sure that your child is ill, that they stay at home.  Children should not return to school for 48 hours after their last bout of S&D and if they have a cold, please can you make sure that they have a plentiful supply of tissues?!  Thank you. Summerbridge CP School Newsletter
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class 1
Please make sure that you log into Tapestry to read up on the latest news from Class 1.

class 2
We are learning about number bonds in maths (up to 30 in Year 2 and up to 10 in Year 1).  In literacy we are learning about sentence structure and how to improve it!

PTA
Thank you to the PTA for the Bags2School collection.  We received £57!  We are now collecting tombola prizes for Christmas.
29th Nov - Reception Stranger Day workshop
29th Nov - Year 1and 2 Road Safety Workshop
4th Dec - Y3/Y4 - Change for Life at NHS
6th Dec - PTA Christmas Gathering
7th Dec - Y5/6 Dodgeball @NHS
14th Dec - Pantomime @ Harrogate Theatre
22nd Dec - Break up
8th Jan - Staff Training
9th Jan - Children return
11th Jan - Singing Workshop with Darley
19th Jan - Young Voices Concert in Sheffield
29th Jan - Class 2 Big Bird Watch 
class 3
We are learning about addition and subtraction before moving onto multiplication and division in maths.  In literacy we are learning about Newspaper Reports. 



CHAMPS Congratulations to the children who were awarded the CHAMPS certificates[image: ] today! 
Drama Club  School has been offered the opportunity to run a drama club after school on Tuesdays.  This club would incur an additional cost as it is run by Harrogate Theatre but is open for children from Y1 and upwards.  Please let Janet know if you would like your child to have a place.  
And finally…we are still in desperate need of tombola items for the Christmas Fair so please bring any contributions into school at your earliest convenience.  Thank you!  As the weather turns colder please can you ensure that the children come to school suitably clad with hats and gloves as well as coats?  If school needs to close we will let you know via the school website and via Stray fm.  Please assume that school is open unless you hear from us that it isn’t!
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